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Cuyama Area Residents,
 

Attached please find the Draft ND for the proposed Ozena Mine Expansion project (in Ventura County) and a notice that we (SB County staff) will hold an informational meeting to discuss the project Tuesday August 8th in Cuyama.  I know it's short notice but I hope to see you there.
 

Many of you received a notice a couple of days ago.  I just learned of this website today.  There was an original notice that contained an error, saying the meeting was Thursday August 8th instead of Tuesday August 8th.  If you received that, please disregard it.  Again, the meeting is TUESDAY.
 

Gary Kaiser, Planner III
Planning and Development Department
County of Santa Barbara
Phone - (805) 934-6259
Fax - (805) 934-6258
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